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I spoke with Blake Atkins of EPA Region 6 Superfund Remediation Group this afternoon, as
requested. I asked him about passive sampling for groundwater, if they had used the approach,
accept the approach, have opinions on the approach.
He stated that they primarily used passive samplers for air quality issues. He thought they might
have used passive samplers for groundwater at a couple of sites, but had no information or data on
the validity or representativeness of the data collected through their usage.
Thanks,
Ben Wear
Environmental Scientist Supervisor
Hazardous Waste Bureau
New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, NM 87505-6313
(505) 476-6041
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